
 
 

Notice from the Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Elk Run Homeowner, 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the Elk Run SFOA 2018 Profit & Loss/Balance Sheet report 
prepared by our accountant.  Our 2018 Federal and State Returns have been filed. 
 
This is also a friendly reminder that, if you have not already made payment, the first quarter dues 
($80.00) and special assessment ($160.00) are due in full before March 31, 2019.  Any payments 
received after the due date will be assessed with a finance charge. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to email us at:  
Board@ElkRunSFOA.com or call (970) 279-5285. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Board of Directors 
 
__________________ 
Anne Grice, President 
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